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Thursday 15th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Chestnut Grove Academy have invited us to come and see a matinee of this year's 

performance of 'Little Shop of Horrors'! 
This will be on Tuesday 27th June starting at 1:15pm and ending between 2:45pm and 

3:00pm. 

 

We will travel by bus from school at 12:30pm sharp, straight after the children have lunch 

and aim to be back in time or just after normal home time. We will require some parental 

assistance on this trip so please let your child’s class teacher know if you can make it.   

 

Please indicate on SCOPAY if you give permission for your child to attend and if you are 

available to help on the trip. 

  

Best Wishes and thank you in advance for your help!  

 

 

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks  
Year 5 Class Teachers 


